
Laflin Public Library Receives Memorial Book Donations

The following memorial books recently were donated to the Laflin Public Library.
Anyone wishing to donate a book in memory or honor of a loved one may contact Rose Marie Corsaletti at the library at
570-664-3323.

In memory of Michael Oley, "The Coldest March"
In memory of Ann Lesko, "Gaborabilia"
In memory of Mary Levenoskie, 'American Son: A Portrait of John F Kennedy, Jr."
In memory of Frank Fisher and Arthur Rinaldi, "Chicken Soup for the Kid's Soul" and "Lucy's E-Journal"
In memory of Tessie Pinkos, "The Lobster Chronicles: Life on a Very Small Island"
In memory of Cecelia Rinaldi, "Nights in Rodanthe"


